
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BALCATTA PRIMARY SC HOOL  
 Telephone:  9253 4900  

 

NEWSLETTER 
 

Number:  13 27 August 2020 

 

BALCATTA S H S  

ART AWARDS 



PRINCIPALôS PATTER 
 

 

Hello  Everyone  
 
 

The students are getting very excited about  the School Faction Athletics 

Carnival to be held next week on Friday  4 September .  We wish all three 

factions, Odin, Hutt and Walters, a very enjoyable day.  The carnival wil l 

commence at approximately 11.00 am .  Please note that due to the Stage 

4 COVID -19 restrictions our carnival has been modified this year.  Students 

are required to wear their  faction shirt, which can be purchased through the 

schoolõs uniform shop (open Friday 8.40 am to 9.00  am).  

We are looking forward to a terrific day, with all stud ents doing their best for 

their factions.   
 

On Thursday 13 August, Balcatta Senior High School hosted their annual 

Primary School Art competition .  The schools involved  were Balcatta, 

Osborne, Takari and  Tuart Hill.  Twenty -eight students from Balcatta en tered 

the competition with the them e being ôLandscapes õ.   

Congratulations to our students on receiving the following awards for their 

impressive artwork;  

 

Certificate of Excellence  -  Shan William  

Certificate of Merit  ð Akshit Nagra  

Principalõs Merit Award  ð Gurnoor  Kaur  

 

Many thanks to Mrs Fego , our Art Teacher , for preparing the students 

so well.  
 

Enjoy your weekend and Happy Fatherõs Day to all our dads on Sunday 

September 6. 

 

Peter Gates   

Principal  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Year 5 Students bid farewell to Mr Stajic who 

  has been completing his practical teaching 

  for the last 4 weeks in room 4.  We wish him well. 

 



 

 

STARRY WORK 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GREAT WORK 

GREAT WORK 
 

WELL DONE TO ALL OUR STARRY WORK STUDENTS  



 

 

FACTION ATHLETICS CARNIVAL 
 

The Faction Athletics Carnival will be held next Friday 4 September,  

on the school o val.  Due to the current COVID -19 Stage 4 

restrictions, this year our carnival will be commencing from 11am . 

¶ Sanitising stations will be available  to maintain hand  

           hygiene.  

¶ Please observe social distancing between families.  

¶ Please ensure younger  siblings are in your care at all  

           times.  

¶ Try to limit adults to 2 per family . 

¶ Please do not  enter the student faction bays.  

¶ Port-a -loos will be available for parents etc. Please do  

                     not use  student or staff toilets.  

¶ Students will be permitted to eat lunch with their  

            parents who  are in attendance , otherwise they will eat  

            in their faction bay.   

Please note that the canteen will NOT be open.  

 

FRIDAYõS PROGRAM ð 4 September  

 

11.00 am           March to oval   

                              Presentation of events 1 -12 

                              Pre-Primary races  

                              Long Distance races  

11.40am               Running races years 1-6 

 

 

12.30                    LUNCH 

 

 

1.00pm                  Team games and relay races  

2.40 pm           Presentations    

 

 

We thank our community to abid e by the rules & restrictions we have in 

place to ensure we can all look forward to  enjoy ing a great event . 

 

Narelle Dowling (Sports Co -Ordinator)  
 

 

VOLUNTARY CONTRIBUTIONS 
 

 

Many thanks  to those parents who have been prompt in paying the 

voluntary contribution this year.  As approved by the School Council, the 

voluntary contribution amount is $40.00 per student from Kindergarten to 

Year 6.  Parents are encour aged to pay this as soon as possible, as the funds 

raised are used by the school to support student programs.   

The P&C also has a voluntary contribution levy of $10.00 per family.   

Please note: Payment can now be made on-line. Please see the office for details. 
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INDIAN TRADITION  

      PRE-PRIMARY 

Talk for Writing  
Pre-Primary students have been working on the 
story of The Three Little Pigs. In this  
activit y, the children orally re -tell the story 
using the crocheted animal props and spoon 
aids, made by our talented Miss Galambos . 


